

BAY STATE SENIORS GOLF ASSOCIATION 135 EDGEWATER ROAD, AGAWAM, MA 01001 (413) 786-0209

July 7, 1994

Adrian Cote
Cote Photography
P. O. Box 373
Osterville, MA 02655

Dear Mr. Cote,

Thank you wery much for the truly fine job your company did this year with our pictures.

The quality of your photographs is the best in my memory and the manner in which you organized them is excellent.

As you know, we have enjoyed doing business with you for many years, and that greatly influenced our decision to stay with you after last year's problem. Needless to say, we are happy we did so.

I appreciate your offer of a larger copy of the Board portrait and would like to get a 5x7 if possible, to present to our out-going President, John Perry. (24m)

Again a great job and I hope to see you next year.

Jan Con

James H. Coon Jr. Segretary